
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     PASS is available for students to continue to practice and sharpen their math and 
language arts skills. There are two options to login: 
               1.  launchpad.classlink.com/oxford 
                   Type in Username and Password  

                                    OR 

 
               2.  Use the Quickcard Mrs. Buell sent home with all the students to login with 
the chromebook/laptop/iPad. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Buell at cbuell@hfsgb.org. 
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